
Dear Senators,
I oppose SB 2208 and recommend a no vote on this bill.  SB 2208 is trying to silence thevoice of the people by withholding state funds.  Controlling local governments is not good forNorth Dakota.  The people have the right to be heard and our local governments should notbe blackmailed by the state by withholding funds.Do not pass SB2208!!
Sincerely,Jason HildenbrandMonango,NDDistrict 28701-32-4641


